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13th July 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parent Survey 
 
As you know, Bredbury Green Primary School was last inspected by Ofsted in February 
2022 and a rating of Requires Improvement given. Since this date, the school has continued 
to work on the two key issues highlighted, related to our work in the wider curriculum 
subjects e.g. history, geography, music, art, PE, RE etc. The focus this year has 
strengthened our curriculum offer within wider subjects to ensure the children receive an 
exceptional curriculum experience in all subjects. 
 
We are very proud of the outcomes our children achieve, both academically and within their 
personal development. Results at key stages one and two remain above national averages. 
Our Year 6 data this year was well above with reading, writing and maths combined at 
expected 78% and greater depth 30% compared to 59% and 7% nationally. This is an 
amazing achievement and down to the hard work of our children and staff. 
 
Most importantly, the children who attend our school thrive because they are happy and 
achieve well in all aspects of their development. As Ofsted rightly said in the opening 
sentences of the report last year, ‘Pupils love coming to this friendly and happy school. They 
describe their teachers as kind. Pupils feel safe in school.’ 
 
In light of re-submitting for our Leading Parent Partnership Award, the school and the 
Education Learning Trust, remains committed to seeking the views of our families to help us 
to improve and to help us celebrate where families feel we do well. To support us to do this, 
we ask that you complete a Parent Survey using this link: 
https://forms.office.com/e/efd2y8KB9t  
If you would like any further information, clarification or support in relation to the questions 
on the survey, please do not hesitate to contact a senior leader within the school.  
 
Thank you for your support with this request, 
 
Helen Moorcroft     Wendy Holden 
 
Headteacher      Chair of the Academy Governing Board 

 
 

Clapgate, Romiley, Stockport SK6 3DG 
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